
Satsuma Class planning Term 6 Week 11 

 

This home learning aims to closely match what is happening at school as much as possible.  The online classroom at Oak Academy has been created by teachers 

specifically to support pupils’ learning at home and is backed by the Department for Education. 

Week 

11  

YEAR 

2 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 6th July: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-2 

 Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

To apply knowledge of our multiplication tables 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
apply-knowledge-of-our-multiplication-tables 

To retrieve information 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
retrieve-information-8d2f92 

Geography 

What makes up a city? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/what-
makes-up-a-city 

Tues 

 

To recognise the inverse relationship between 

multiplication and division  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
recognise-the-inverse-relationship-between-
multiplication-and-divisio 

To retrieve information 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
retrieve-information-ca89a9 

Spanish 

To be able to describe my family and pets  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-be-
able-to-describe-my-family-and-pets-in-spanish-f08f7a 

Wed 

 

To identify multiples of 2, 3, 4, 5 and 10 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
identify-multiples-of-2-3-4-5-and-10 

To identify and use fronted adverbials 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
identify-and-use-fronted-adverbials-c4b840 

Science 

When and how was space discovered? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/when-
and-how-was-space-discovered 

Thurs 

 

To apply knowledge of the 2 times table 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
apply-knowledge-of-the-2-times-table 

To map a recount 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
map-a-recount 

Geography 

How are cities and villages different to live in? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/how-
are-cities-and-villages-different-to-live-in 

Fri 

 

To create bar models for multiplication and 

division 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
create-bar-models-for-multiplication-and-division-
mm-l11 

To write a recount 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
write-a-recount-bb976e 

Art 

To explore the technique of blending 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
explore-the-technique-of-blending-f66dc4 
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Week 

11  

YEAR 

3 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 6th July: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-3/ 

 Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

Commutativity between multiplication and division 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/comm
utativity-between-multiplication-and-division 

Reading comprehension to make inferences and 

predictions 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/re
ading-comprehension-to-make-inferences-and-
predictions 

Science 

What is the reason for the seasons? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/w
hat-is-the-reason-for-seasons 

Tues 

 

To use known multiplication facts to derive our 6 

times table 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/use-
known-multiplication-facts-to-derive-our-6-times-table 

Reading comprehension to find word meanings 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/re
ading-comprehension-to-find-word-meanings 

Spanish 

To be able to describe physical appearance 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to
-be-able-to-describe-physical-appearance-in-
spanish-71146c 

Wed 

 

To use multiplication facts to derive our 8 times 

table 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/use-
known-multiplication-facts-to-derive-our-8-times-table 

To identify the features of a story 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to
-identify-the-features-of-a-story 

Science 

Science of acoustics 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/sc
ience-of-acoustics 

Thurs 

 

Multiply 2 digit numbers by 6 using the 

partitioning method 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/develo
p 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/multipl
y-2-digit-numbers-by-6-using-the-partitioning-method 

SPaG Focus: key feature 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/k
ey-feature-spag-focus-008d46 

Geography 

Why is the world’s weather changing? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/w
hy-is-the-worlds-weather-changing 

Fri 

 

Multiply 2 digit numbers by 8 using the 

partitioning method 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/multipl
y-2-digit-numbers-by-8-using-the-partitioning-method 

To use key features in order to write own 

composition 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to
-use-key-features-in-order-to-write-own-
composition-v2 

Art 

Juan Miro and automatic drawing 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/ju
an-miro-and-automatic-drawing-b645ce 

 

 

Curious Curriculum: I wonder what we can learn from the ocean. Let’s discover the world under the sea … What will you discover about the ocean? Can you name 

the world’s oceans? Which is your favourite animal that lives in the ocean? What stories do you know about the ocean? Can you create art from the ocean? Who 

works on the ocean? Is the ocean in danger? We gave some suggested activities last week.  I wonder what you have found out already.  I wonder where your 

interests will take you.  Be creative and be curious!      
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Please remember: We feel there is much to gain from both approaches and want you to know that we support you doing what is right for your family: Oak Academy, 

Curious Curriculum or a blend of both. We certainly do not expect you to cover it all but we do want all our learners to be able to access a wide range of learning 

activities and we do encourage all children to be engaged in some home learning throughout the week.   

Don’t forget to let us know what you have been doing.  We will still be updating the website regularly with your home learning photos.    

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mr Cornes and Mrs Rendle 

 


